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BY E-MAIL 
 
October 11, 2011 
 
Mr. Arjan Vos 
Controller 
Rosa Flora Growers Limited 
756 Diltz Road 
Dunnville ON  N1A 2W2 
 
Dear Mr. Vos: 
 
Re: Rosa Flora Growers Limited 

Application for an Electricity Generation Licence 
Board File Number EB-2011-0356 
 

This will acknowledge receipt on September 30, 2011 of your application for an 
electricity generation licence.  The Board has assigned file number EB-2011-0356 to 
this matter. 
 
According to the Board’s records Rosa Flora Growers Limited is already licensed to 
generate electricity and is holding the electricity generation licence EG-2003-0208 
issued on October 29, 2003.  You don’t need to apply for a new licence if you wish to 
add another generation facility to Schedule 1 of your licence, instead you have to apply 
for your existing licence amendment.  Accordingly, the Board is returning the 
documentation received on September 30, 2011, including the cheque you submitted 
with your application. 
 
For some guidance with respect to the information you will need to submit with your 
licence amendment request please refer to the Board’s website 
http://www.ontarioenergyboard.ca/OEB/Industry/Licences/Licence+Amendments  
 
Please file two paper copies of the licence amendment application and an electronic 
version in Word and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board 
Secretary.  Electronic copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to 
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
Please refer to the file number EB-2011-0356 in all future correspondence to the Board 
regarding this matter.  All information related to this matter must be filed with the Board 
Secretary. 
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
+1 (416) 440-8138 or Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  


